FGC Gathering in New York State Next Summer

Friends General Conference (FGC) holds a gathering of Friends each Summer in early
July. Typically 1,000-1,200 people attend for a week of workshops, plenaries, worship,
fellowship, book talks, interest groups, music, and much more. Kids tend to love the
Junior Gathering and High School Program. The location moves to a different part of
the country each year. In 2017, July 2 - 8, it will be in Niagara Falls, NY. Many people
from NYYM and Canadian Yearly Meeting have already been working on planning,
from evening programs and worship to daily field trips and workshops. Registration
will begin in early April. www.fgcquaker.org. Questions: contact Steve Mohlke -
steve@focgathering?2017.org




